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Luke 16

10 “Whoever can be trusted with very little can also be 
trusted with much, and whoever is dishonest with very 
little will also be dishonest with much. 11 So if you have 
not been trustworthy in handling worldly wealth, who 
will trust you with true riches? 12 And if you have not 
been trustworthy with someone else’s property, who 
will give you property of your own?



PROVING TRUSTWORTHY 
Accessing our rich inheritance



1. Fear 
How close we are to Him



Luke 12:29-31

29 And do not set your heart on what you will eat or 
drink; do not worry about it. 30 For the pagan world 
runs after all such things, and your Father knows that 
you need them. 31 But seek his kingdom, and these 
things will be given to you as well.



Isaiah 33:6

He will be the sure foundation for your times, a rich 
store of salvation and wisdom and knowledge; the fear 
of the Lord is the key to this treasure. 



2. Faith 
How we respond to instructions



Joshua 3:3-4

“When you see the ark of the covenant of the Lord your 
God, and the Levitical priests carrying it, you are to 
move out from your positions and follow it. 4 Then you 
will know which way to go, since you have never been 
this way before. But keep a distance of about two 
thousand cubits [3,000 feet or about 1000 yards] 
between you and the ark; do not go near it.”



Joshua 3:9-12

9 Joshua said to the Israelites, “Come here and listen to 
the words of the Lord your God. 10 This is how you will 
know that the living God is among you and that he will 
certainly drive out before you the Canaanites, Hittites, 
Hivites, Perizzites, Girgashites, Amorites and Jebusites. 
11 See, the ark of the covenant of the Lord of all the 
earth will go into the Jordan ahead of you.



Joshua 3:9-12

12 Now then, choose twelve men from the tribes of 
Israel, one from each tribe. 13 And as soon as the 
priests who carry the ark of the Lord—the Lord of all 
the earth—set foot in the Jordan, its waters flowing 
downstream will be cut off and stand up in a heap.”



3. Fervency 
How hungry we are to do good



Hebrews 5:7

During the days of Jesus’ life on earth, he offered up 
prayers and petitions with fervent cries and tears to the 
one who could save him from death, and he was heard 
because of his reverent submission.



Romans 12:11, James 5:16 (NKJV)

11 Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your spiritual 
fervor, serving the Lord. 

16 The effective, fervent prayer of a righteous man 
avails much.
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